
From: Lauren Cragg <Lauren.Cragg@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 9:30 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fw: Lunch donation for 4/21 at CDA 10-1:00, plus a field visit afterwards - sending within 10 
days 
 

Steve,  
 
We have a quarterly OCIP insurance meeting at CDA on April 21, 2022, the attendees 
include CDA, the City, Alliant Insurance Services, Lambent Risk Management, CCA and Zurich 

Insurance. Alliant would like to make a donation of 20  lunches. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lauren  
 

Lauren Cragg | Risk Manager 

  

City of Chicago |Department of Finance 
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